
Hi Jason,

Thank you for the enormous task you took on with Building Tech I and II this semester. I wanted you to know that you efforts and
accomplishments with these courses were recognized by everyone yesterday, regardless of opinions or disagreement on the parts. Not only have
you made a tremendous contribution to the curriculum, you have moved forward the discussion on how we teach. I am so sorry you could not be
there yesterday.

See you soon,
Shelley

-- 
Shelley E Smith PhD AIA
Associate Professor and Chair
Department of Architectural Technology
New York City College of Technology
The City University of New York
300 Jay Street, Voorhees 818
Brooklyn NY 11201
718.260.5262
ssmith@citytech.cuny.edu
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